
 

 

 

 

 

 

    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  Clayton-le-Woods Church of England Primary School  
                                                “With God we Grow”                    Newsletter 21.01.22 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs S. Bashora          Tel No: 01772 335 030        Website: http://www.clayton-le-woods.lancs.sch.uk 

Facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/claytonlewoodsprimary                Email: head@clayton-le-woods.lancs.sch.uk 

Thank You 
I just wanted to extend my thanks to you all for your 
continued support with the use of lateral flow testing 
and keeping children at home with any signs of 
symptoms are illnesses. I sincerely hope that we will 
soon get to a point where we will all be back in 
school and we can resume some sort of normality. 

Nativities 
The nativity performances by EYFS and KS1 are now 
available to view alongside the Candlelight service. 
Just follow this link to our website. 

https://www.clayton-le-
woods.lancs.sch.uk/news/candlelight-songs 

Website 
We are in the process of updating areas of our 
website. Check out the new-look EYFS Curriculum 
page:  

https://www.clayton-le-
woods.lancs.sch.uk/curriculum/reception-curriculum 

 
 
 

  

Year 1 enjoyed making boats in the creative area this 
week. They used them to tell the story of  
The Stilling Of The Storm. (Luke 8:22-25) 
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Dates for the Diary 
 

January 2022  

 Postponed - Scholastic Book Fair 
(see below) 

 

Thursday 27th Special Themed Lunch 

February  

Thursday 3rd Special Themed Lunch 

Thursday 10th ‘Guess How Much I Love You’ Stay and 
Play for EYFS parents/carers – 9am – 
10am. 

Thursday 10th Non-uniform Day for Silus 
School closes for Half Term break 

March  

Thursday 3rd  World Book Day (with dressing up) 
and We are Writers morning. 

April  

20th to 27th Scholastic Book Fair 
 

  
After discussion we decided to move Blast From The Past Day to Friday 27th 
May. This is for two reasons – firstly World Book Day is on Thursday 3rd 
March so we didn’t want two dress up days within a few weeks of each 
other as this can make things difficult for parents. We also decided to link 
our Blast From the Past Day with The Queens’s Platinum Jubilee in the first 
week of June. 

Parking 
Please remember that the grace period, when you are not 
charged, is 25minutes on the Back Lane car park (extended to 
40 minutes in the pandemic – I am checking whether this is still 
the case.) On Sheep Hill Brow car park the grace period is only 
10 minutes. Parking fines are issued automati 
 
I was asked by Dalesview, at the top of Back Lane, if we could 
let parents/carers know that there are job vacancies there. 
 

 


